
 
 

City Council Memorandum 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE:  FEBRUARY 16, 2016 

 

FROM:  CITY CLERK’S OFFICE WARDS: ALL 
 

SUBJECT: BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES INTERVIEWS 
 

ISSUE: 
 
The issue for the Mayor and City Council is to conduct interviews for appointments to the Board of 
Public Utilities for the March 1, 2016, annual board and commission recruitment. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

That the Mayor and City Council: 
 

1. Interview applicants for the Ward 2 seat on the Board of Public Utilities for a term through 
March 1, 2020; and 
 

2. Interview applicants for the Citywide seat on the Board of Public Utilities for a term 
through March 1, 2018. 

 

BACKGROUND: 
 

On January 5, 2016, the City Council approved the Mayor’s Nominating and Screening Committee 
recommendations for interviews for the March 1, 2016, annual board and commission annual 
recruitment for vacancies on the Community Police Review Commission, Planning Commission, 
and Board of Public Utilities.   
 

The below chart lists Board of Public Utilities applicants for Ward 2 and one Citywide seat.  
Applicant Lana J. Haddad (Ward 2) has declined interview.  Attempts to contact applicants Betty 
Ann Jefferson (Ward 2) and Lus D. Zamudio (Citywide) were not successful.  They have been 
removed from the interview list. 

 

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 

WARD 2 CITYWIDE 

Rod Ballance David M. Crohn 

Kevin D. Foust Christopher Manning 

Sergio A. Robles Marisa V. Yeager 

Marta M. Brown Steven E. Mains 

Albert Davis, Sr. Kathleen S. Barth 

 Robert L. Mendez 
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FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
Recruitment and appointment costs are available in the existing City Clerk’s Office budget. 
 
 
Prepared by:  Colleen J. Nicol, City Clerk 
Approved as to form:  Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
 

Attachments: Interview Schedule 
  Roster 
  Applications 


